
 

HONG KONG COLLEGE OF PAEDIATRICIANS 

 

 Working Group on Accreditation of Paediatric Subspecialties 

 

 

Director of Subspecialty Boards : Dr CHAN Chok Wan 

 

Dr CHAN Chok Wan was appointed as Director of Subspecialty Boards at the 128th Council 

Meeting held on 9th September 2009. 

 

According to the College Byelaw, the Director of Subspecialty Boards shall be appointed by 

the Council to supervise all Subspecialty Boards and to carry out relevant duties as directed 

by the Council.  He/she will be ex-officio member of the Council and the interim Working 

Group on Accreditation of Paediatric Subspecialties.  The Committee for Subspecialty 

Boards shall be formed to assist the Director of Subspecialty Boards in his/her duties. 

 


